
July 2024Turtle Bay News

THE TURTLE BAY  
ASSOCIATION
The Neighborhood Association for Manhattan’s Turtle Bay,  
East Midtown Area, Home of the United Nations

The Board of Directors of the Turtle Bay Association  
wish our members and neighbors a HAPPY & SAFE SUMMER.

We look forward to seeing you in September

HIGHLIGHTS FROM THE TURTLE BAY STREET FAIR

On a sunny and warm Saturday, June 15th, TBA residents, 
city dwellers and tourists strolled along Lexington Avenue, 
at the Turtle Bay’s annual street fair.   They browsed the mer-
chandise booths and tasted the many delicious and varied 
foods that were offered.      
 
Thanks to everyone who stopped by our TBA tables, bought 
a raffle ticket or three, joined TBA, or bought a TBA t-shirt 
or tote bag.
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Many thanks to our volunteers who manned the booths.  We 
could not have done it without your help and support.
 
Special thanks to all of our generous Turtle Bay business 
members who donated the many raffle prizes.  
Congratulations to our raffle winners, including some first 
time winners.   

It was a most SUCCESSFUL and FUN day for all.
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